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Dear Sir

May I draw your attention to the existence of this organisation 
known as The New Commonwealth which was launched a few years ago for the 
purpose of concentrating attention on two definite specific objects - 
the creation of an Equity Tribunal to settle disputes between nations 
and an International Police Force to repel aggression and act as the 
ultimate sanction of the League of Nations.

Without exaggeration the greatest task facing humanity today is
the creation of an authority to establish and maintain international law 
and order. There is an urgent need to strengthen the existing machinery, 
which so far has proved impotent to deal with acts of aggression. Inter­
national Justice is only possible if rules of law are enforced in practice. 
It is the purpose of this organisation to promote world stability by 
arousing and mobilizing public opinion in support of this principle.

We are endeavouring to form a Canadian section of the Society in
order to carry on effectively the work of education and research in the 
Dominion. Enclosed is a statement of our aims. If you find yourself 
in sympathy with our programme, it would give me great pleasure to enrol 
you as a member of the New Commonwealth. The minimum annual subscription
is $2.50, which entitles members to receive our monthly publication and
certain pamphlets which we issue from time to time. I should point out 
that membership does not involve acceptance in detail of our programme, 
but implies that you are in general sympathy with our work and would like 
to follow the progress of the Society.

Will you kindly forward all remittances and enquiries to the 
Canadian Organiser, L. Lawrence Eke, 7, Ave. de l’Epee Outremont, Montreal.

Yours faithfully

General Secretary.


